
ISSN: 2514-0612

Journal homepage: http://briefencounters-journal.co.uk/BE

Acknowledgements

Author(s): Jade Lee

Email: jade_lee@soas.ac.uk

Source: Brief Encounters, Vol. 2 No. 1 (Jan 2018), pp. iv-iv.

URL: http://briefencounters-journal.co.uk/BE/article/view/130

DOI: http://dx.doi.org/10.24134/be.v2i1.130

© Jade Lee

License (open-access): This is an open-access article distributed under the terms of the 
Creative Commons Attribution License 4.0, which permits unrestricted use, distribution, 

and reproduction in any medium, provided the original work is properly cited. No warranty, 
express or implied, is given. Nor is any representation made that the contents will be 

complete or accurate or up to date. The publisher shall not be liable for any actions, claims, 
proceedings, demand or costs or damages whatsoever or howsoever caused arising 

directly or indirectly in connection with or arising out of the use of this material.

In association with

Brief Encounters is an open access journal that supports the dissemination of knowledge to a global readership. All articles are 
free to read and accessible to all with no registration required. For more information please visit our journal homepage: http://
briefencounters-journal.co.uk/BE.

http://briefencounters-journal.co.uk/BE
mailto:jade_lee@soas.ac.uk
http://briefencounters-journal.co.uk/BE/article/view/130
http://dx.doi.org/10.24134/be.v2i1.130
http://briefencounters-journal.co.uk/BE
http://briefencounters-journal.co.uk/BE


iv

Brief Encounters |  Vol . 2 ,  No.1

Acknowledgements

Jade Lee

I would firstly like to thank the CHASE Doctoral Training Partnership team, and in particular Steven 

Colburn, Rob Witts and Clare Hunt, for their unfailing support and advice.  I am also grateful for the input 

and guidance of the Academic Steering Committee and for Director Denise deCaires Narain’s continuing 

support of the journal.

The production of any academic journal is always a collaborative exercise and Brief Encounters 

is no different. I benefitted enormously from the experience of its Founding Editors, Nicole Mennell and 

Emily Bartlett, who were consistently generous with their time and input. Their willingness to remain on 

the editorial team as Web Officer and Communications Officer ensured an invaluable continuity. Indeed, 

the continuing success of Brief Encounters would not be possible without the foundations laid by its 

Founding Editors. 

Alongside Emily and Nicole, I was very fortunate to work with a highly professional and efficient 

Editorial Team: Chloe Trainor, Costanza Beltrami, Emily Rose, Leila Nassereldein, Simon Everett and Paul 

Ketley. Huge thanks are also due to our excellent Associate Editors for their high standard of peer-review, 

copyedit and proofread. 

I am personally (and always) grateful for the support of my supervisor, Dr Kai Easton, whose 

unfailing support, patience and belief in me has helped make this experience so valuable to me.

Lastly, I want to thank all the authors, whose excellent, diverse and intellectually challenging 

pieces have truly made this issue.

Copyright © Jade Lee 2018


